
 

   

Prospective families are warmly invited to our   
 
 

 Open Evening  
 
 

Monday 2nd October 2023  
6.00pm - 8.00pm 

 

Meet with Staff and Students and hear from the  

Headteacher about life at St. Anne’s.  
 
 

Open Mornings 

Wednesday 4 & Thursday 5 October 2023 (Lower Site) 

9.15am - 10.30am & 11.30 - 12.45pm 

 

For more information, please visit our website: www.st-annes.enfield.sch.uk  
 

 


